
Dr. Elaine Margarita will share updates regarding 

FLES on Long Island. A brief history of how FLES 

flourished in our local school districts and a look at the 

future will be examined; in particular, ways to advocate 

for, implement, and support successful FLES programs 

will be presented.   

Research on FLES will be shared to bring back to your 

school community in order to promote FLES to parents 

and administrators. Ideas, strategies and resources will 

be highlighted.  

Elaine will also distribute information for Long Island 

Language Teachers who are interested in obtaining the 

certification to teach world languages in grades K-6. 

CTLE certificates will be available to our members 

who attended. Join us at this very exciting event to start 

the new school year! 

 

 


